
NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL 
         Pursuant to sections 506 and 526 of the Real Property Tax Law 

 

 

     Notice is hereby given that the Assessor of the Town of Barre, County of Orleans, has 

completed the tentative assessment roll for the current year and that said roll will be filed 

May 1st, 2025 with the Orleans County Real Property Office at 3 South Main Street, 

Albion, where it may be seen and examined by any interested person until the fourth 

Tuesday day in May. 

 

     The Assessor or designee will be in attendance with the tentative assessment roll on 

the 8th day of May 2025 between the hours of 9 AM and 1 PM, the 14th day of May 

between the hours of 9 AM and 1 PM, and the 20th day of May between the hours of 

9 AM and 1 PM.  The Assessor will be available on the 14th day of May between the 

hours of 6 PM and 8 PM and the 17th day of May between the hours of 8 AM and 12 PM 

by appointment only.   

 

     The Board of Assessment Review for the Town of Barre will meet on the 27th day of 

May, 2025 between the hours of 4:00 PM and 8:00 PM, at the Town of Barre Town Hall 

located at 14317 West Barre Road in the Town of Albion, to hear and examine all 

written complaints in relation to assessments on the application of any person believing 

himself to be aggrieved. 

 

 

 Please call the office at 585-589-5400 to make an appointment. 

 

     A publication containing procedures for contesting an assessment is available at the 

Assessor’s office located at the Orleans County Real Property Office, 3 South Main St., 

Albion. 

 

 

 Dated this 1st day of May, 2025 

 

 

 Alexis P. Penna 

 Assessor 

 


